
                                                                                     

Regional School Unit No. 5 

17 West St., Freeport, ME 04032 Telephone: 865-0928x2 E-mail: ouelletted@rsu5.org 

Durham • Freeport • Pownal 

May 1, 2017  

 

Dan Wildes  

The Sheridan Corporation  

P.O. Box 359  

Fairfield, Me. 04937  

 

Dear Dan,  

I feel it is only appropriate to write you a letter to express my deep admiration to you and the 

workers at your company who did such a wonderful job at Freeport High School. Throughout our project 

your people were always professional and courteous to our staff and students. To work on a building with 

over 500 people working and learning everyday without so much as a complaint is truly a remarkable feat.  

As the owner's representative for this project and as a Facilities Director here at RSU 5, I know the 

importance of keeping a job site orderly. I was pleased to see that your company took extra care in this 

area as well. Your safety department was present and your workers were obviously well trained in this 

area. As an observer it was clear to me that every worker knew the expectations for safety.  

I think back to the beginning of this job when equipment and materials began showing up and it is 

remarkable that these materials never interfered with the day to day business of "teaching kids." Materials 

were stored neatly out of the way of students, staff and the public and protected from the weather at all 

times. When materials were required to be moved, they were moved with planning and care so as not to 

hinder bus or staff traffic.  

This addition and renovation was my first experience as an owner's rep. To do a job like this for 

the first time can be daunting. Yourself, Scott Quint, and your Superintendents Jim Nicholas and Scott 

Amos along with the workers on staff are clearly the best in the business. I have to say that any questions 

asked by either me or the staff and students at the school were taken seriously. I also know that if asked to 

be an owner's representative for another project that task would be easier due to all I have learned from 

Sheridan. Your company's level of respect for their customers comes from having a well trained 

experienced staff, something that is clearly instilled in all of your workers from the top down.  

My experience throughout this project has been positive due to the experienced personnel at The 

Sheridan Corporation. I would gladly recommend Sheridan to anyone interested in any building project. 

Please feel free to share this letter with other customers who may be considering using your company, and 

feel free to give them my phone number if they wish to speak to me directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dennis R. Ouellette  

Director of Facilities & Transportation  

RSU5  

Durham Freeport Pownal 


